
From: Tabatha LeBlanc <email address removed>  

Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 6:56 PM 

To: Marathon Mine Review / Examen Mine Marathon (IAAC/AEIC) <marathonminereview-

examenminemarathon@iaac-aeic.gc.ca> 

Cc: Robert Foster (<email address removed>) <email address removed>; Parker,Cindy (IAAC/AEIC) 

<email address removed>; Pounder, Jon <email address removed>; Darryl Boyd <email address 

removed> 

Subject: Response to CIAR #842 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

Generation PGM Inc would like to provide the following response to CIAR #842 dated June 25, 2021.   

 

Environment and Climate Change Canada (ECCC)  is thanked for their clarification. Previous 

recommendations from Environment and Climate Change Canada (ECCC) regarding the appropriate 

geographic scale for analyses of potential Project impacts on woodland caribou and their habitat were 

incorporated in the updated impact analysis, along with previous and current provincial direction. 

Generation PGM Inc (GenPGM), the past proponent and Northern Bioscience have consulting with the 

Ontario MNRF and MECP as the leading authority and data holder and received data files from both 

ministries for caribou in the Coastal Range and the analysis of impacts did consider potential impacts on 

the Discontinuous Distribution in Volume 2 of the Marathon Palladium Project Environmental Impact 

Statement Addendum (Section 6.2.8 and Appendix D9). 

 

Kind Regards, 

Tabatha LeBlanc 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Tabatha R. LeBlanc  BSc EP 
Manager of Sustainability 
 

 
  
<contact information removed> 

Address: P.O. Box 1508, 90 Peninsula Rd., Marathon ON P0T 2E0  |  Email: <email address removed> 


